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Friday 23rd  June 2023  

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,  
    

Sports Days   

This year’s Sports Days will be held over two days, Tuesday 27th June and Wednesday 28th June:~   

  

Tuesday 27th June ~      9.45  a.m. EYFS Sports Day   
                                  1.15  p.m. KS1 Sports Day   

  
Wednesday 28th June ~ 9.45 a.m. Y3 & Y4 Sports Day   
                                   1.15  p.m. Y5 & Y6  Sports Day   

  
We look forward to seeing all parents at the events!   

Your child has been sent home with a slip this evening indicating which team they will part of.   
Your child will have a team colour of either, white, red, blue, green or yellow.  We ask that they  

come to school wearing a t - shirt of this colour with their normal black PE bottoms/shorts.  If your  
child does not have a t - shirt of their team colour they can come to school wearing their normal  

white PE t - shirt.   

Health & Wellbeing   
  

“Eat Well, Spend Less”   
  

Please copy and paste the link below where you will be able to view  top tips, recipes and weekly meal planners to  
make your money go further …   

https://www.s t - margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/serve_file/1711584 7   
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Summer Fayre   
  

A reminder that our Summer Fayre will now take place on Friday 14th July.     

We would like to thank you for your generous donations of bottles today which will be used for our bottle         
tombola at the Summer Fayre.   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

School Meal Arrears   

  

You may hear from us more regularly than normal if your child’s school meal account is in arrears of any  value.     

We ask that you credit your account to clear any arrears and to pay in advance of the week ahead.   

Unfortunately, we are no longer able to allow your child’s account to fall into arrears.   

Thank you for your support with this.   

Parent School Meal “Taster Session”   
  

On Thursday 29th June from 2.15 p.m. we would like to invite parents into our dining hall where you will  
have the opportunity to sample meal items from our fabulous new menu!     

The meal items will all be freshly prepared by our resident chef.   

We will also be on hand in the dining hall to check your eligibility for Free School Meals for your child(ren).   
This will take less than 5 minutes and could save you hundreds of pounds a year.   

We do encourage you to drop in and try the food that your children enjoy every day!   

This will also show you how tasty, nutritionally balanced and excellent value for money, our school meals are.   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

If we can assist you on the day to check your Free School Meal Eligibility all you will need to  
know are your basic personal details, including your NI Number.   

No proof of income is required.   

  

We ask that you complete our short evaluation form for the meals you have sampled as we  
would love to hear your feedback!   



 

Some of our wonderful work this week …   
  

The Nursery children are trying very hard with their number formation, well done everyone!   

Reception had a fabulous time exploring the whole school on their 3D shape hunt!   

Year 1 have enjoyed celebrating National Writing Day. We spent some time free writing and  
wrote our own amazing stories! Some of them were all about princesses, dragons, unicorns  

and astronauts.    

  
Year 2 have enjoyed practicing their racquet skills in PE!   

  
  
  
  
  
  



 

Some of our wonderful work this week …   
  

Year 3/4 have been exploring directional language to help them follow instructions!   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Year 4T are using different measuring cylinders to explore capacity!     

Year 5 have been practising their basic cutting skills during their Cooking & Nutrition lessons !   

  
Year 6 have named their companies and are designing logos as part of the Fiver Challenge         

enterprise project. We look forward to watching their businesses progress!   



 

Some of our wonderful work this week …   
  

Our children have had a lovely time this week during their Clay Workshop sessions!   
  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  
  



 

Attendance      

M are this week’s “Class Attendance Winners” with an excellent 97% attendance closely followed by 2R  5 
with 96.4%!   

  

  
  

When one class wins the “Class Attendance Winners” twice during a half - term they will receive a   
special reward!   

  

Who will be next week’s “Class Attendance Winners” … see next week’s school newsletter!   

  

  

  

  

  

  

NurW   
92.2 %   

Nur/RecH   
94.5 %   

RecM   
94.3 %   

1 J   
95.3 %   

    

1 /2M   
95.1 %   

    
    

2 R   
96.4 %   

    

3 S   
95.8 %   

    

3 /4D   
95.4 %   

    

4 T   
96.2 %   

    

5 M   
97 %   

    

J 5   
93.9 %   

G 6   
% 96.1   

    

6 W   
96.2 %   

    

                    



 

  
  

  

  
      

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

      
Watch this space for when our next stars will be announced!     

       
  

Rec:  Happiness   
Rec:  Lexi    

Y1J:  Kieran   

Y1/2M:  Latalia   
Y2R:  Lucy   

Y3S: Ian & Esmae   
  

Y3 - 4 D: Isla & Ollie B   
Y4T: Finley   
Y5J: Denzel   

Y5M:  India   
Y6G:  Lillie K   
Y6W: Briony   



 

  
  

Please note there may be additional dates added to the following:   
  

  

Have a lovely and restful weekend.   

  

Take care and God Bless!   

  

Mr Sutton.   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

The Lord of the Harvest:   

  

“When Jesus saw the crowds, he was moved with compassion for them, because they were                                 har-
harrassed and scattered, like sheep without a shepherd.” Matthew 9:36 - 10:8   

In school, we have been reflecting upon last Sunday’s Gospel. Jesus sent his disciples to go out into the  
crowds and share the Good News. We acknowledge that this is our mission and our calling today. To show  
love, compassion and care to those in our homes, our school and our community.    

  

Tuesday 27th June 2023    a.m. EYFS Sports Day 9.45   
 p.m. KS1 Sports Day 1.15   

Wednesday 28th June 2023   9.45  a.m. Y3 & Y4 Sports Day   
1.15  p.m. Y5 & Y6  Sports Day   

Friday 14 th   July 2023   Summer Fayre 3.00  –   6.30  p.m.   

Tuesday 18th July 2023   Year 6 Leavers’ Disco & Assembly   

Friday 21 st   July 2023   School closes for summer break   

Tuesday 5 th   September 2023   School opens after summer break   


